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E-Newsletter                                     May 29, 2020 
 

Village of Innsbrook 
1835 Highway F, Innsbrook, MO 63390 

www.villageofinnsbrook.org      T: 636-745-8844 

 

Dear Innsbrook Community Member, 

The Village of Innsbrook understands the vast amount of 

information coming at us at an alarming speed. We want our entire 

community to know, we are all in this together. The Village of 

Innsbrook strives to provide timely and accurate information in the 

form of this weekly E-Newsletter. Our promise is to communicate 

directly to you until our community is no longer at risk for the    

COVID-19 community spread. We appreciate your patience during 

these stressful and trying times. It is our hope, that everyone follow 

the CDC guidelines and remain safe and healthy. 

 

Keeping Yourself and Others Safe At Polling Stations 

While we prepare to head to the polls on election day, individuals 

can take certain preventative measures to protect themselves and 

others around them in order to stay safe and healthy. We advise 

individuals to listen closely and comply with the rules and 

procedures put in place by the election officials as you arrive at 

your polling station. Routine cleaning and disinfection of polling 

location areas and associated voting equipment shall be in place.  

However, in addition to that, the following guidance provides further 

recommendations for registered voters in our community. Use the 

restroom prior to leaving your home to avoid the use of onsite 

facilities. Bring with you, alcohol-based hand sanitizer with at least 

60% alcohol, for use before and after using the voting machine, and 

as the final step in the voting process. You can also bring with you a 

regular black sharpie marker, if you do not want to share the 

marking device provided. Wear a face covering to protect yourself 

and others around you. Don’t forget to social distance by preferably 

staying at least 6 feet apart. If this is not feasible, efforts should be 

made to stay as far apart as is practical.  If possible, do not bring 

nonessential visitors with you (e.g., children, grandchildren, pets). 

Voters should refrain from greeting others with physical contact 

(e.g., handshakes, touching). As always, stay at home if you have a 

fever, respiratory symptoms, or believe you are sick. Working 

together we can prevent the spread of COVID-19 in our community. 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 2 

General Election Day 

June 3 

Planning & Zoning Meeting 

via Zoom.us 

June 9 

Board of Trustees Meeting 

via Zoom.us  

June 15 

Tax Day - Filing and Income 

Tax Payment Deadline 

June 21 

Father's Day 
 

Important Websites 

World Health Organization 

(WHO)    

https://www.who.int/ 

Centers for Disease Control 

and Prevention (CDC) 

https://www.cdc.gov/ 

Missouri Department of 

Health & Senior Services 

(MoDHSS) 

https://health.mo.gov/       

24-hour hotline: 877-435-8411 

Warren County Health 

Department                         

https://www.warrencounty 

health.com/ 
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Trustee Candidate Profiles 

Unfortunately our Candidate Meet and Greet event, that was 

scheduled to be held in March, had to be cancelled due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic. As an alternative, we have provided a 

candidate profile for each of the four candidates vying for the two 

open seats on the Board of Trustees. It is our expectation that the 

profiles provided will inform the registered voters of the Village with 

additional information about the candidates prior to the General 

Election on June 2, 2020. The following profiles are listed in the order 

they will appear on the ballot. 

Jerry Rust 

Address: 1 Oakwood Drive 

Personal Information: Jerry currently serves on the Planning and Zoning 

Commission and has previously served on the Board of Trustees. 

Donna West 

Address: 1 Elysium 

Personal Information: Donna is retired, and has not previously held 

public office. She has been in attendance at the Trustee meetings for 

the past two years.  Her extensive experience in business, including 

business ownership, will extend to budget parameters and operations.  

Donna is a lifetime resident of Missouri in both rural and urban areas. 

Top priorities if elected: Donna would like to be part of our local 

government and decisions as a member of the community. If elected, 

Donna would like to recognize all community concerns for equal 

representation in all sectors to maintain the quality lifestyle 

experiences with the mission of "Harmony With Nature" with sensitivity 

and balance of both necessary and undue burden regulations and 

ordinances. As well as, communicate with State taxing agencies to 

insure proper sales tax is credited to the community. 

Ted Sator 

Address: 154 Geneva Cove Drive 

Personal Information: Ted is a retired professional ice hockey coach of 

32 years, including Assistant with the St. Louis Blues. He has served as a 

trustee for the past four years and has been a Village resident since 

2005. 

Top priorities if elected: During Ted's first term the Trustees navigated a 

noise ordinance from the Charrette Creek Commons, and nuisance 

complaints from a resident on Walkers Way, helping to come to a 

logical outcome. He states that the Village residents know they can 

believe him, they can trust him, and he will look out for their best 

interests. 

John Simon 

Address: 1179 Turnberry Drive 

Personal Information: John has been a Village resident for 3 years. 

Top priorities if elected: John affirms that as Trustee he will work to 

ensure that Village government remains small and unobtrusive. 

 

 

 

How To Reach Us 

Village Board of Trustees, 

Chairman Jeffry Thomsen  

(636) 745-8086 

Trustee1.Innsbrook@gmail.com 

Village Administrator/Clerk, 

Carla Ayala                        

(636) 745-8844 

carla.innsbrook@gmail.com 

 

How To Stay Informed 

Village Website: 

www.villageofinnsbrook.org 

Village Facebook Page: 

@villageofinnsbrookmo 

 

 

          

 


